
On behalf of Visit Oakville and the Downtown, Kerr Village and Bronte 

Village BIAs, we are happy to announce that A Taste of Oakville will be held  

February 15 to March 6, 2021 and for the first time will be town wide.

We would love to confirm your participation.  

Please email Tait MacInnes our Taste of Oakville Event Manager at 

tasteofoakville@visitoakville.com  by  Wednesday January 20th

A T A S T E O F O A K V I L L E . C O M

We require:

Prix Fixe Menus

Clearly label them as ‘LUNCH’ or ‘DINNER’ 

Include which price range the menu falls under.

For lunch the options are   $20,   $25,  or  $30  (HST not included)

For dinner the options are   $30,   $35,  $40,  or  $50  (HST not included)

Your Restaurant Logo

Format(s):  PDF,  EPS,  or a High Resolution JPG
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Please Submit Your Menu No Later Than  

Wednesday, January 20th

BE ONE OF THE FIRST 20 RESTAURANTS TO SIGN UP! 
We will purchase a gift card from you and feature it in our 

A Taste of Oakville giveaways!

GIVEAWAYS


